
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Letter of Support - Cold Lake Brewing and Distilling Company - Value-Added 
Products to Markets Program  
  
Meeting Date: June 15, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
The Cold Lake Brewing and Distilling Company is seeking a letter of support to 
accompany their Value-added Products to Markets Program.  The Cold Lake Brewing 
and Distilling Company are applying for funds to for commercial expansion. 
 
Background: 
After having been in a rented building in Cold Lake south, the Cold Lake Brewing and 
Distilling Company is now moving to a brand new location in Cold Lake north close to the 
lake. 
 
Alternatives: 
Council may consider the following options: 

1. Motion to provide a letter of support 
2. Defeat a motion to provide a letter of support 

Recommended Action: 
That Council authorize the letter of support to the Cold Lake Brewing and Distilling 
Company to accompany their Value-added Products to Markets Program for 
commercial expansion. 
 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No. 
 
 
Submitted by: 
 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


